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Our mental health system is what needs fixing, not our gun laws!  Mr. Card also 
passed his NICS system check, and legally bought his firearm.  
   Please stop with the idiotic ideas that gun laws =safety, when they really have little 
to do with it!
                                               Thank you for your time.
                                               Yours truly, 
                   James Andrews, 
                   Sidney, Maine


